
GROUP  OF  YOUNG  FOOTBALLERS
FROM  THE  “CHRISTIAN  QUARTER
ACADEMY”  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On the 1st/14th of July 2015, a fifteen-member group of players
from  the  “Christian  Quarter  Academy”,  headed  by  Antonios
Boulatas and Elias Karmi, visited the Patriarchate in order to
receive the blessings of Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem
before leaving for Cyprus, where the Republic of Cyprus is to
offer them hospitality in football camps.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hz8GDQqYjnI
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